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Ju’coby Pittman
Meet

The Honorable Ju’Coby Pittman 
was appointed by Governor 
Rick Scott, to serve as your 
District 8 representative. She 
was officially sworn in on 
July 12, 2018 at City Hall. She 
currently serves on the Land 
Use and Zoning (LUZ) and Rules 
Committees.

Councilwoman Pittman brings 
over 30 years of experience for 
her well renowned community 
engagement and development 
initiatives. Councilwoman 
Pittman is committed to: 
Engaging and mobilizing 
constituents and government to 
work collaboratively to address 
neighborhood concerns and 
achieve results; Expanding 
economic development with 
a focus on job training and 
placement; and Partnering 
with law enforcement, 
community leaders and 
neighborhood advocates to 
address neighborhood safety. 
Councilwoman Pittman’s first 
priority is to improve the quality 
of life of everyone living in 
District 8. She believes in the 
whole community approach to 
addressing any challenges that 
we have in our community. 

She is a living example of her 
personal philosophy: “Go out 
of your comfort zone to make a 
difference”.

WHAT IS HAPPENING in our community is vital to success. In order 
to effectively address the challenges within our District, we have to 
establish a collaborative approach. Together, we are all ambassadors 
to our community, its imperative we have a social responsibility to take 
care of it. Therefore, when we see something that is wrong or needs 
to be improved, we should report it and work to resolve the issue. In 
addition to highlighting the positive assets in the district. If there is a 
problem that my office is unaware of, we cannot advocate for change, 
if I don’t hear from you. I’m counting on you to keep me abreast what is 
happening in your neighborhood. As your Councilwoman, I’ll strongly 
encourage you to reach out and share your concerns to my office. I am 
committed to listening, working and following up with the necessary 
actions to resolve for YOU! 

IF YOU SEE SOMETHING, SAY SOMETHING
Report any problems to 904-630-CITY (2489) or visit online 
www.630city.coj.net

COUNCIL MEMBER DISTRICT8
(904) 630-1385 - jpittman@coj.net

-
ECA Mercedes Parker

(904) 630-1676 - mercedes@coj.net

CITY COUNCIL MEETINGS
Tuesday December 11 5pm

City Council Town Hall & Holiday Mixer
Friday December 14 6:30-8:30pm
A. Philip Randolph Career Academies
1157 Golfair Blvd, Jacksonville, FL 32209

“Do all the good you can, by all the means you can, in all the ways you can, in all 
the places you can, at all the times you can, to all the people you can, as long as 
ever you can.” - John Wesley

IN THE LAST 100 DAYS, Councilwoman Pittman had the 
opportunity to tour District 8 and identified specific issues of 
concerns immediately:
1. Approved budget to address the following: Sidewalks $6M,

Sewage/Drainage $30M, $300M Septic Tanks, $10M Cemetery
Restoration, Develop a Farmer’s/Vocational Training Centers 
$1.5M, Stop the Violence Initiative $350K, Beautification
Initiative $1.7M and more.

2. Partnered with Greenscape/Enterprise Rental Car to
sponsor a Tree Give-Away at St. Clara Elementary School

3. Volunteered with distributing food at the Household of Faith 
Conference Center and Feeding Northeast Florida.

4. I have visited 3 senior community centers, 27 parks, 10
schools, 45 businesses in the district and attended many
community meetings.

5. Met with many constituents and businesses to hear what 
“YOU” expect.

6. Discussions with the Office of Economic Development 
regarding the need for grocery stores  and business 
opportunities in the district.

7. Held three Town Hall Meetings.
8. Established the District 8 Ambassador Initiative.

James P. Small Memorial Stadium, constructed in 1912, is a historic staple of the District 
8, Durkeeville Community, located at 1701 Myrtle Avenue North, Jacksonville, FL.
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